
  

TMHP YouTube Channel Available for Providers 
Information posted August 21, 2019 

Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership (TMHP) has launched a YouTube 
channel for providers. 

The TMHP YouTube channel is a new online resource created to alert 
providers of important developments and relevant topics with short 

educational videos. TMHP’s YouTube channel will also provide quick 
overviews of processes in an easy to understand video format. 

The YouTube channel is a valuable tool that will keep providers up to date on 

the latest trends in Texas Medicaid and other state health-care programs.

Click this link and subscribe to the TMHP YouTube channel. Providers must 

have a Google account to sign in to YouTube. 

For more information, call the TMHP Contact Center at 1-800-925-9126 or 

the TMHP-CSHCN Services Program Contact Center at 1-800-568-2413. 

https://www.youtube.com/c/texasmedicaidhealthcarepartnership

